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IDT America Corp.
520 Broad Street
Newark, NJ 07102

CONFIDENTIAL ~
April 3, 2015 MATERIAL

IN COMM FILE

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Confidential Request for Waiver of Neustar’s Denial for Numbering Resources

Dear Ms. Rowland,

IDT America hereby seeks a waiver of Neustars denial of numbering resources for Laconia, NH.

IDT is making this request for an additional block to support a service launched in May 2013 that
permits business customers an option to port-in a range of sequential numbers or to request allocation of
a new range of sequential numbers.

Within the two Laconia blocks currently held by IDT, not only are there a limited number of available
telephone numbers, but also the current maximum length for a new range of sequential numbers is three.
Business customers requesting a new range of sequential numbers exceeding three can only be served
with current resources using multiple shorter ranges. An additional growth block for Laconia will
provide the ability to fully serve such customers via one longer range of new sequential numbers.

The attached form (confidential treatment requested) illustrates a business customer’s need for both
ported-in and a range of new sequential numbers.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (973) 438-2406. Thank you.

~ncerely,

Patty Mongeau ‘~

TN Administrator
IDT America Corp.

Enclosure


